## Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

17 May, 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

During Terms 1 and 2, 1/2 Dingoes have earned 10 Class Lion Heads. We will have a class party on Friday, 26<sup>th</sup> May, to reward the students for this outstanding effort.

## **Technology Party**

Students will be able to bring in a personal device to play on during the afternoon session. The devices will need to be bought into the classroom in the morning and securely stored in a lockable cupboard until the party. Students who do not want to bring in a device can use their school laptop. A G-rated show will also be put on for students to watch if they wish.

Devices will need to be fully charged as we are unable to recharge them at school. Students will only be allowed to access appropriate games that have been pre-downloaded, as they will not be able to connect to the school's Wi-Fi. Students will not have access to social media sites, including YouTube when at school. This is to ensure student safety whilst online.

The students should be applauded for their efforts so far this year and thoroughly deserve this reward.

Kind regards,

Mr Adam Smithers Classroom Teacher

Gilgandra Public School